
 
Thank you to everyone who has made a donation of any kind to our home!  
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Coming Events 
 

Monthly Birthday Party 
Monday, March 10th  

2:00 
 

St. Patrick’s Day 
Toonie Bar! 

Friday, March 21st  
2:00 

 

Musical Entertainment 
Monday, March 31st  

2:00 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

A huge THANK YOU to our faithful 
volunteers!                

The residents and the staff 
appreciate you so much for filling 
our home with joy and laughter! 
Please contact EOL if you would 
like to share your time or talents 
with us! 

 

 

Eatonia Oasis Living Newsletter 
 February 2025 

February has come and gone in a flash! We all 
survived the cold snap and looking forward to 
Spring.  There were no birthdays to celebrate this 
month, but we had a party anyway!  Thank you to 
the Auxiliary and the EOL Board for hosting a 
Valentine’s get together!  Stay tuned for the next 
Toonie Bar! The Board hosted two Toonie Bar 
afternoons in February. Everyone is welcome to 
attend!  

We are very lucky to have volunteers come in 
while we are searching for a new activity director.  
We bid a fond farewell to Holly, as she and her 
family move on to their next adventure in life! We 
wish you all the best!   

We had Amy’s Playschool visit, playing board 
games and decorating cookies.  Always love to 
see the interaction between the children and the 
residents. Other activities included Curling, Sing-
along with Carol and Donna, Cards with Duane 
and Connie, Bingo with Sharon—I hope we 
haven’t missed anyone!  Morning exercises were 
led by Amanda, Janine, Addy—and when no one 
else was available, two of the residents stepped 
up!  Thank you, Gail and Lorna!  

Some of the residents are enjoying visits from 
Echo (and you, too Becky!) Thank you for making 
time for us! 

We are so happy to report that we have 
surpassed our Fundraising Goal for our new 
Kitchen Range!  Thank you to all who donated—A 
list will be published soon!  Hopefully, it will 
arrive early March.  Any money left over will be 
used towards the Kitchen Wish List.  Again, we 
thank Sharon Butt for spearheading this!   

Thanks to a donation from Coutt’s Farm, we were 
also able to order new dining room tables!  We 
love them!   

Take Care out there!  Hopefully, Spring will be 
here soon!! 

 

 

 

                             EOL (306)-967-2447 

eol@sasktel.net 

EMPLOYMENT 
OPPORTUNITY! 

 
Housekeeping/Laundry/Aide 

 
Activity Director 

 
Please contact Cora or Brandi for more 

information! 
(306) 967-2447 

eol@sasktel.net 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to all who provide 
church services at EOL.  A 
spiritual component to the 
residents’ care is very important 

and appreciated by all. 

 


